
 
Minutes of Meeting to Discuss the Ps rsation about the recent restructuring at Kew. Vinita Damodaran outlined two  proposed projects involving Indian institutions with whom the CWEH has developed connections through the Network for Collaborative Research on the Botanical and Meteorological History of the 
Indian Ocean, 1600 to 1900.   In collaboration with Dr Paramjit Singh (director of the BSI) and Dr Venugopal (director of the Indian Museum) funding was to be sought – in the first instance from the AHRC – in order to produce and transport a major exhibition based on Joseph Hooker's India collections. An exhibition 
on Nathaniel Wallich had also been suggested. Chris Mills stated that he would be happy to collaborate on such a project and would have no difficulty in constructing an exhibit based on Kew's Hooker collections. It was however noted that the 2017 bicentennial of Hooker's birth may complicate the use of certain key materials. Further it was noted that the availability of suitable facilities would determine the acceptability of sending Kew collections to India, however, any 




